
Rule on Regulatory Reporting Standards Deferred

18 May 2011

After further consideration the Cayman Islands Monetary Authority has
decided to defer the implementation of the Rule on Regulatory Reporting
Standards which was scheduled for implementation on 1 August 2011.

Additional information will be forthcoming regarding any changes to the
rule.
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